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The Anaheim Police Department was called to the Anaheim Campus of the North 
Orange County Community College District today to investigate a suspicious 
bottle containing an unidentified liquid in the southeast corner of the parking lot.  
After an initial investigation, the Anaheim Police Department called in the Orange 
County Sherriff Department’s bomb squad who determined the item was not an 
explosive device.  The Anaheim Fire Department’s hazardous materials unit was 
then called in for further investigation.  After surveying the liquid, it was 
concluded that the liquid was not a hazardous material, did not present a safety 
threat and was removed from campus.  No one was injured. 
 
Anaheim Campus Security was notified by a staff member of the suspicious item 
in the late morning hours.  Thanks to the campus community for their quick and 
responsive action to this situation.   
 
As a reminder, all individuals are encouraged to report immediately any 
suspicious activity or items to the following numbers:    

o NOCCCD Anaheim Campus:  714-808-4911 
o SCE Cypress Center:  714-484-7387 
o SCE Wilshire Center:  714-992-7777 

In the case of an immediate threat, you should dial 9-1-1 and ask someone 
nearby to simultaneously contact Campus Security/Safety for the most efficient 
response. 
 
 
 


